
Time: 
Place: 

Present: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 16t 1976 

South Suburban Annext Conference Room 

Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

Charles McQueeney 
Leonard Stubbs 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

Council discussed the final draft of the second part of a position 
paper on Annexation, various changes were made. The position paper will 
be prepared as one document and presented to the Washington Township 
Citizens Corrmittee for Annexation. The report will include a chart 
comparing tax distribution between Centerville and Washington Township. 
Also included will be a chart outlining sources of income in Centerville 
and the Township. 

Discussed also were information bulletins to be distributed to 
Washington Township residents concerning Centerville 1s annexation of 
Washington Township. The first bulletin will explain why this annexation 
has been placed on the ballot at this time. It will be distributed with 
a second bulletin concerned with taxation and will be delivered to 
residents on October 11 and 12t if not sooner. Additional bulletins will 
focus upon Municipal debt and services. Mailings will end with the next 
issue of the Centerville Town Crier. Mayor Green will write a letter to 
the Editor of newspapers offering Council's presentation on annexation 
before neighborhood groups and organizations. 

Approved:~ 
Mayor 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


